
On May 3, 2022 our community will vote on a Holly Area Schools bond proposal. If approved, this bond  
proposal would provide $97,000,000 for district-wide improvements, with no tax rate increase to 
property owners. This bond proposal was developed and prioritized as Phase 2 of the Master Plan for 
district facilities. Buildings, sites, and educational programs were assessed to determine and prioritize 
a list of facility needs throughout the district.

• Supporting new learning environment standards
• Increasing classroom space to facilitate collaboration
• Creating multi-use spaces to support project- 

based learning
• Establishing a career lab to enhance STEM  

(Science, Technology, Engineering, Math) and 
professional trades exploration

• Providing increased ventilation and natural  
daylight for learning environments

• Enhancing fine arts spaces and new athletic spaces

• Enhancing Academic, Professional Trades, 
Performing Arts, and Athletic opportunities

• Upgrading instructional technology
• Providing new STEM furnishings
• Constructing outdoor classrooms
• Building new construction trades center at the  

High School
• Replacing theater stage floor, lighting, and carpet 
• Creating new marching band practice field
• Constructing new tennis complex
• Replacing track surface and establishing a new 

turf athletic field

• Addressing Phase 2 facility improvements                   
in Master Plan

• Replacing worn playground structures
• Replacing septic systems at Davisburg and Rose  

Pioneer Elementary Buildings
• Upgrading fire protection, PA, sound and clock systems
• Replacing worn interior finishes and cafeteria furnishings
• Improving parking lots / sidewalks at the High School
• Providing new civic and community recreation 

opportunities and relocating District functions to 
the Sherman campus

This bond proposal addresses the highest priority projects and focuses on three key areas.

Where Can I Get More Information? 
Visit the district website at www.hask12.org for an 
overview of the proposal, building specific details, 
community forum dates, and frequently asked 
questions and answers. 

Voting Information
Polls are open: Tuesday, May 3, 2022 from 7:00 am - 8:00 pm. 
Registered voters may cast a ballot at the polling location 
established by their city/township. Absentee voting: 
Contact your precinct; ballots available by March 19, 2022. 
More information on voting: Visit www.michigan.gov/vote
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If you have further questions, contact Scott Roper, 
Superintendent at (248) 328-3147 or by e-mail at 
scott.roper@hask12.org
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